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October 4, 2019  

 

Dear Homeowner: 

The Department of Public Works was successful in receiving town meeting funds to upgrade the water 
main on Adams, Taft, and Garfield Streets. In September, through a public bidding process in which we 
received several bids, J.P. Cardillo & Son was awarded the contract for this project. Millennium 
Engineering Inc. will provide engineering construction oversight.  

The proposed water main work will involve the removal and replacement of the current water main 
providing service to all the properties along Adams, Garfield and Taft Streets. In order to replace the water 
main, a temporary water main will need to be installed above ground to continue providing service to all 
the houses while the current water main is removed and replaced. The temporary water main will be 
located along the edge of the Right of Way, for the most part, and will include stone ramps to allow cars 
access to driveways.  The temporary water main will vary in size from 2-inches to 6-inches in diameter. 
Rubber hoses will be installed from the temporary water main to all the houses. These hoses will provide 
water service to all the houses along the project streets. The hoses will be connected to your outside 
faucets, in most instances, and your water meter will be shut down while the new water main is installed. 
Access to your basement will be required to shut down and later turn on your water meter. 

Once the new water main and new underground services within the public Right-of-Way are installed and 
tested the temporary water main and rubber hoses will be removed. The stone ramps will be removed 
and your water meter will be put back in service. At this point the new water main and new services will 
be providing water to the residents. 

Construction is scheduled to start on or about October 15th, Adams, Taft, and Garfield Streets will be 
open to local traffic only. The project schedule will be posted on the Town’s website www.salisburyma.gov 

If you would like to meet or have any questions or concerns please contact the DPW at 
pubworks@salisburyma.gov, or call 978-462-7611.  

 

Sincerely,  

  

Lisa E. DeMeo, DPW Director  
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